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Mr. /Ms. President,

Kenya extends a warm welcome to the high-level delegation of Malawi to this 2nd cycle of the UPR. 

We thank them for the comprehensive and thorough presentation of their national report.

We note that the general framework for ensuring human rights of all Malawians is enshrined in the Constitution which embraces international human rights norms and contains a Bill of Rights. 

We are encouraged that Malawi has established several institutions which play a significant role in the protection of human rights. These include the Ministry of Justice, the Office of the Ombudsman, and the Human Rights Commission established in accordance with the Paris Principles. Kenya takes note of the ongoing effort in drafting a National Human Rights Action Plan, and in this regard we would encourage Malawi to complete the remaining process.
We also note the Government has a broad working relationship with civil society organizations and this collaboration has been reflected in the preparation of the present Report and in the compilation other human rights State Reports. 
In this regard, Kenya commends Malawi for her endeavor to clear the backlog in the submission of over-due State party reports under the various human rights instruments. 
Recommendations
We note the recent progress in efforts to enhance the rights of women -- including the passage by Parliament in 2013 of the Gender Equality Act. In this light, Kenya would recommend that Malawi takes steps to fully harmonize her nationality laws to provide women the right to acquire, change or retain their nationality, on an equal basis with men, in line with the provisions of CEDAW. 
Kenya would also recommend that Malawi consider extending a standing invitation to the Special Procedures mandate holders.
I thank you.
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